
“Be still and know that I am God” Psalm 46 verse 10 

 

“10 for 10” 

During this uncertain time when we are not permitted to hold public worship 

services, we invite members of our congregation and local community to join in 

a virtual gathering day by day. 

Wherever you are, please spend 10 minutes either at 10.00am or 10.00pm 

each day in the presence of God, praying in silence or aloud, for the needs of 

our community and of the world. You may wish to light a candle as you pray. 

We hope that even though we are not physically together, each of us can still 

feel connected to one another and still able to join in worshipping God. 

 

Our church building will also be open just 

for private prayer at these times: 

Sundays 9.30am-11.30am 

Wednesdays 8.30am-4.30pm 

Thursdays 9.30am-11.30am 

If you are well enough to come to the church, please observe safe distancing and 

take hygiene precautions. Hand washing facilities are available at the entrance. 
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Be strong and of good courage 


